
 

 

Subject: Important Update: APATE 2024 Conference Transition to Online Format 

 

Dear Esteemed Participants, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. Due to the anticipated impact of Typhoon Kong-

rey in Taiwan, we have made the decision to transition the 2024 APATE International 

Conference to an entirely “online format” to prioritize everyone’s safety. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your 

understanding during these challenging circumstances. Attached, you’ll find links for 

each virtual meeting room. 

 

For our poster session presenters, please submit your files in PDF format to 

apate.conference@gmail.com by November 4. We will feature these materials on the 

conference website starting November 8. 

 

If you already arrived in Taiwan, we warmly welcome you to connect in person at the 

venue, which will remain open. The gala dinner will proceed as planned, and we look 

forward to the opportunity to gather together. 

 

Please be advised that if the Taiwanese government announces a work and school 

suspension on November 1 or 2, our staff may be unable to access the venue, and the 

event physical space will be closed. However, the entire two-day conference will 

still be held online. 

 

If you have already arrived in Taipei, we welcome you to visit our campus.  

If you encounter any issues, please feel free to contact us. 

APATE Conference: apate.conference@gmail.com 

Dean Tien's Email: tienhsiulan@gmail.com, lantien@gapps.ntnu.edu.tw 

 

Thank you once again for your support and flexibility. 

 

Warm regards, 

2024 APATE International Conference Organizing Committee 


